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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Landau Forte Greenacres Building Update 
 
I am writing to you concerning rumours circulating about Greenacres and the temporary closure of 

the buildings. 

As you are aware the buildings were closed prior to the Easter holidays for works to be carried out. 

There have been contractors and specialists on site, during the holiday period and works have been 

started, however at this stage, unfortunately the building is still unable to be occupied. 

We are therefore currently organising temporary provision for all children to return to face to face 

education from next Monday, 15th April. 

Despite any rumours that may be circulating, the Trust can confirm that Greenacres will continue to 

operate and there will be further communication to all parents within the next 24 hours regarding 

detailed arrangements for children. 

We understand that the current situation is unsettling for everyone and we want to be clear about 

arrangements in place for all of our children.  

We would like to thank you for your ongoing support at this difficult time.   

Please do feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns about this matter. 

Thank you for your continuing support. 

Yours sincerely  
 

 

 

Louise Bridge 

Principal 


